
From: Ryan Burnaugh <RyanBurnaugh@schouse.gov> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/16/2014 9:18:11 AM 
Subject: DOT Turnback Iniative

Hi Katherine,

As I mentioned on the House floor yesterday afternoon, Chairman White is interested in using some NR funds for a 
local road, turn-back initiative similar to what was proposed in the 12-13 Executive Budget. I've requested 
information from the DOT that they may have compiled during that FY, and they are working to get that to me. 
Before proceeding further, Chairman White wanted to reach out to the Governor, in hopes that she would be 
supportive.

I will be in the office all day tomorrow, and while Monday is a holiday, our Subcommittee will be hearing testimony 
from the DOT and SIB Tuesday morning, so I will likely be here preparing. If you and/or Christian have any time to 
discuss on either day, I can meet whenever it is convenient.

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Burnaugh
Research Analyst
South Carolina House of Representatives 
Ways and Means Committee 
803.734.3092
843.415.3747 cell
ryanburnaugh@schouse.gov
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